
THE NEw YORK PSYCHIATRICAL SOCIETY 

March 19th, 1920 

Dr. Lawrence Kolb, 
Officer -in-charge, 
U, S. Public Health Service Hospital, 
Waukesha, Wisconsin. 

Dear Doctor Kolb:- 

Dr. William H. R. Rivers of Cambridge University, 

England, is now in this country at the invitation of the 

New York Psychiatrical Society, to deliver various lectures 

on psychiatry and psychology. His lecture tour includes 

the University of Wisconsin, where he will be on March 22nd 

to 24th, and I thought it would be nice to have Doctor Rivers™ 

stop off at Waukesha at the same time to see your hospital. 

I am sure you will be interested in learning his 

views on the neuroses as he had much to do with influencing 

the treatment of these cases in England, and directing such 

treatment in the right channels. 

I enclose a biographical sketch for your inform- 

ation. Any courtesies extended to him will be very much 

appreciated by me. 

Sincerely yours, 

TITS -K-S President.


